

Hamlet of Aklavik Box 88, Aklavik, NT X0E 0A0

Ph: 867-978-2351 Fax: 867-978-2434

AlecSandra Macdonald Regulatory Specialist Gwich'in Land and Water Board Alex Moses-Greenland Building | 105 Veterans Way P.O. Box 2018 | Inuvik, NT | X0E 0T0

Feb. 20, 2019

Dear Ms. Macdonald;

Re: Water License no. N3L3-0570

As you may be aware the Hamlet of Aklavik has the buried intake water pipe within the Gwich'in Settlement area and as a result we require a water license from your board as well as the Inuvialuit Water Board due to having the sewage disposal and the solid waste site within the ISR.

It has been suggested that the Inuvialuit Water Board will be responsible to ensure that the license is issued and adhered to, instead of having to apply to two separate bodies for the two licenses that basically cover the same area.

Our license is due for renewal Nov. 20, 2019, I hope this can be worked out prior to the renewal coming into effect.

In closing, thank you for your consideration in this matter and hope to hear positively in the near future.

Yours Truly

Fred Behrens SAO Aklavik

Cc: Mardy Semmler IWB

Jedaho =